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Gold One’s Modder East Operations is pleased to announce that all employees 
who were held hostage have now been safely released. While this ordeal has 
been a traumatic experience, we are relieved to confirm that all employees are 
now out of harm's way. 
 
Regrettably, there were a few injuries sustained during the incident. However, we 
can confirm that all employees, including those who were injured, are currently 
receiving medical attention from our healthcare professionals.  
 
We would like to extend our gratitude to all those involved in ensuring the safe 
release of the hostages.  
 
We will be working closely with the relevant authorities to conduct a thorough 
investigation into the events leading up to this incident. We are committed to 
addressing any underlying issues to prevent such incidents from occurring in the 
future and on doing everything possible to secure labour peace at the mine. Our 
focus over the past few days has been solely on securing the safe release of all 
our employees. We will now turn our attention to taking necessary action against 
those involved in the conduct of any unlawful and illegal activity. 
 
For further inquiries or information, please contact the following Gold One 

spokespersons: 

 
Jonathan Hericourt 

Chief Executive Officer 

Email: jon.hericourt@gold1.co.za 

Mobile: 072 849 5453 

 
Ziyaad Hassam 

Head of Legal 

Email: ziyaad.hassam@gold1.co.za 

Mobile: 083 456 9878 
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